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APOLOGY ON PLAGIARISM PAPERS

THE EDITORS

Since the preceding issue has been send to print we have found out, and have
been informed by more interested readers that the following papers are plagiates:

• D. Marcu, The Chromatic Number of Triangle-Free Regular Graphs,
Studia Universitatis Babeş-Bolyai Series Informatica, 47 (1), 2002, p.
54–56.

• D. Marcu, A Note on the Chromatic Number of a Graph, Studia Uni-
versitatis Babeş-Bolyai Series Informatica, 47 (2), 2002, p. 105–106.

• D. Marcu, A Note on the Chromatic and Independence Number of
a Graph, Studia Universitatis Babeş-Bolyai Series Informatica, 48 (2),
2003, p. 11–16.

According to practices currently in place, these papers have been reviewed, as
always, by a panel of two experts. They have made all possible effort to ensure the
scientific quality and accuracy of the papers submitted to the journal. However,
we are not always able to verify the originality of every paper submitted, and, as
usually, this rests with the responsibility of the author.

After a careful consideration, we have decided to retract the papers under
scrutiny; the papers will be marked as such on the journal web page. As we
have lost the confidence in Mr. Dănuţ Marcu, the author of these plagiates, we
have decided to ban Mr. Marcu from publishing in our journal.

We are apologizing to the international scientific community for this situation.
Despite this, we are ensuring our readers that we are continually working to ensure
a high scientific quality for our journal. As such, they may continue to consider
our journal as the journal of their choice.
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